
  

 

 

 

 

3 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers              

 

Reception Visit- Thinktank Museum Birmingham 

 

We are hoping to take the children to Thinktank Science Museum in Birmingham on Tuesday 13th 

June 2023. This visit will complement all the learning which has taken place at school. The children 

will be able to see some old transport, explore forces in the science garden, visit the planetarium to 

learn about the stars and the solar system and of course, spend some time exploring the Little Brum 

role play area.  
 

The children will be accompanied by 21 members of staff, each taking charge of a small group of 

children. The cost for this visit will be £13.00 per child, this includes transport to and from museum, 

entry to Thinktank and entry to the planetarium. Payment for this event should be made via the 

School Gateway app. The app has been set up so payment can be made in instalments if required.  

Full payment should be made by Friday 26th May 2023.  
 

This is a whole day visit; we will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning for 3.10pm.  
 

Details about lunch options and what to wear and bring will be sent out nearer the time.  
 

Please note that if not enough children partake in this visit, the visit may have to be cancelled. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Bennett 

EYFS Lead 

 

 


